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Class 3 Newsletter
Spring Term 1
	Welcome back!
I hope all of you have had lovely and restful Christmas and a brilliant start to your New Year. It’s wonderful to have you all back and we hope you are as excited for the new year as we are!
We are all really looking forward to this New Year and all the new things we are going to learn and memories we will make. The following includes general reminders and an overview for this spring term.
All the best the Class 3 team!

	Class 3 Times of Day
Drop off time is 8.35am  – 8.45am
Pick up time is 3.15pm
	Important Days
Wednesday – PE
Thursday – Forest School
Friday – PE 

	Reading
Reading is so important for the children’s learning and wellbeing. We have a class story that will be changed termly and is read to the children daily.  

Each child will have their own reading book which they must read at home daily. Please record any reading you have done with your child in their reading record book. 


	Snacks and Water Bottles

Please make sure if your child brings a morning snack in for break they have only fruit or vegetables.  
We also are maintaining the policy that the children have water only in their water bottles as it’s so important they stay hydrated throughout the day and water is best. If they don’t like normal water we recommend trying flavoured water.

	
Homework

Will continue to be set online on a Wednesday due for the following Friday. This gives plenty of time for children to get their homework done.  There will be rewards for those who hand in their homework regularly and lots of house points up for grabs!

	Messages

If you need to contact us, please email the office and we will get back to you as soon as we can.

	English

In English this term we are looking to build on the skills we have established previously and advance the children’s writing even further, with continued opportunities to write at length. Our first topic has a narrative focus exploring the classic novel ‘Stig of the Dump’. The children will discuss openings, settings, characters and powerful language; learn about prepositions and punctuating direct speech. Then they will have the chance to plan, write and publish your own chapters.

	Maths
In Maths this term, we are focusing on multiplication and division; looking at all the various times tables and what methods we can use to multiply numbers. We will also be looking at division and how it is the inverse of multiplication and building their knowledge and confidence of tackling division questions. 

	Science
In Science this term, the children will be looking at plants. We will learn all about the parts of plants and their scientific names and purpose. We will also learn about different types of plants and their environments as well as how they grow and reproduce. 

	History 
In History this term, the children will learn about the Bronze Age and the transition to the Iron Age. Building on what we have learned previously about the Stone Age we are going to learn how humanity advanced from hunter-gatherers to farmers and settlers.
Children will explore how the advances in technology in the Bronze Age changed daily life and will learn about how and why hillforts were developed in the Iron Age.

	Religious Studies

In RE this term the children will learn more about Christianity and specifically about Jesus’s life in the Bible; paying special attention to Good Friday as we come towards Easter; learning about these different Christian traditions and celebrations.

	PE

We will now be having two PE sessions a week one will be focused on gymnastics and the other will be team games.

	ICT
In ICT we will be looking at computer skills ranging from basic programming to word processing. We will also be looking at online safety and being careful online; to protect ourselves and others.

	French 
In French this term, we will be looking at building on their initial knowledge of the French language continuing with ‘Getting to know each other’.


